
 
 

   
   

News Story - World Rainforest Day 
 
 

This week we had stay and play at 
nursery. We invited parents in to 
come and spend some time with their 
child at nursery.  
 
Stay and plays are a fantastic 
opportunity for parents to see 
firsthand what their child get up to at 
nursery, who their friends are and for 
parents to have an informal catch up 
with their child’s key person.  
 
Our theme for stay and play this term 
was ‘World Rainforest Day.’ We had 
many parents who joined us to spend 
time with their child at nursery. Staff 
set out many exciting activities 
around the room for everyone to 

enjoy. The children really enjoyed spending time with their parents and being 
able to show case the nursery.  
 

 
 


